

Pilgrims' Way Primary School

Pilgrims' Way, Canterbury, Kent, CT1 1XU

Telephone: 01227 760084

Email: office@pilgrims-way.kent.sch.uk

Headteacher: Miss AM Middleton



17th September 2021

Dear Parents and Carers of Rabbit Class Children



A very warm welcome to all our children and families, it has been a pleasure to get to know your children and welcome them to our school. As a team we were so impressed by the children's lovely manners and good listening.

We are really looking forward to having lunch with Rabbit class this week.

I am very fortunate to be working with an excellent team. Miss Loder and Mr Walsh work with Rabbit class each day.

On a Monday and Thursday Rabbit class are also able to work with Mrs Harrington, who is a volunteer.

Books

I know the children were very excited to receive their book bags. We hope you enjoy sharing the book your child chose. We will change these books on a **Monday and Friday.** Please send your child's bag in each day, this helps them to establish a good routine.

Children's learning

We are reading **Peace at Last, What Ever Next and Owl Babies, starting with Peace at Last.** On our website go to Rabbit class page and there are further details about our learning. We will be starting to learn phonics this week. I will share which letters the children have learnt via DoJo. Later in the term I will video a phonic lesson and upload to DoJo. If you have any questions about your child's learning, please speak to me.

Home time

The children are behaving beautifully at home time, waiting to be called by myself. Thank you for your support with social distancing and waiting, I appreciate this takes a little longer, but it ensures all children are safe.

Forest school

On **Thursday 30th September** in the morning, Rabbit class will go to Forest School with myself, my team and Mrs Preselton Forest School Leader. Please send your child to school in their Forest School clothing and their uniform in a bag. We will support the children to change back into their uniform. I will contact you via DoJo nearer the time about Forest School.

Kind regards

Miss Annecchiarico